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From: Ian Abernethy 
Sent: Wednesday, 13 December 2023 8:22 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: DRAFT GUIDELINES - Macquarie Point Multipurpose Stadium  Project of State 

Significance

I have read the draft guidelines for the above project and make the following suggestion: 

To show true strategic intent there needs to be a clear pathway shown as to why this is the most appropriate 
site for the proposed development. A report should be requested which outlines the sites which were 
considered, the criteria used for site assessment, a matrix showing the weighting of each criteria for each site 
and a detailing of why this was the most appropriate site for the proposed development. 

I feel this report would be best contained within the Social and Cultural section of the Guidelines. 
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